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From: Wright, Shelby on behalf of City Manager

To: Brooks, Elizabeth

Cc: Public Comment

Subject: FW: Oral communications comment RE" Verizon installation
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:02:22 AM

Oral Communications re: Verizon installation
Hi all,
Please see below for a public comment submission.

Thank you,
Shelby

rrom: I

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 7:40 PM
To: City Manager <cmoffice@ci.pacifica.ca.us>
Subject: Oral communications comment RE" Verizon installation

[CAUTION: External Email]
Dear City Council members,

| write this evening to ask that an urgent agenda item be added to start the process of officially
updating Pacifica's wireless ordinances. During the time Verizon works on the Redwood site, it is
important to protect other homes from facing a similar issue. Please do so ASAP.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter!

Lisa Tresca

Pacifica, CA 94044
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the
sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or

reply.



Brooks, Elizabeth

From: Wright, Shelby on behalf of City Manager
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:03 AM

To: Brooks, Elizabeth

Cc: Public Comment

Subject: FW: 5G moving forward

Oral Communications re: Verizon installation
Hi all,
Please see below for a public comment submission.

Thank you,
Shelby

From:

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 6:27 PM

To: City Manager <cmoffice@ci.pacifica.ca.us>
Subject: 5G moving forward

[CAUTION: External Email]
Greetings, | cannot attend the meeting tonight but would like to add the topic of 5g cell towers to the agenda.

While Verizon works on the Redwood site, it is important to protect other homes from facing a similar issue. Please add
an agenda item asap to start the process of officially updating our wireless ordinances.

Many thanks,

Melissa

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the sender's email address
and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.





